
 

Keeping Healthy and Safe 

Contact Details If you change address or telephone numbers please remember to let 

the school office know. 

Medicines in School Just a reminder that we are only allowed to administer medicines 

that are prescribed by a doctor 4 times a day. Please do not send children with medicines to 
school.  Parents must complete a form at the school office and give the medicine to a    
member of the admin team. Thank you. 

Y5 Bikeability November 12th  Bikeability is today’s cycle training 

programme. It’s like cycling proficiency, but better! It’s about gaining practical 
skills and understanding how to cycle on today’s roads. Bikeability gives     
everyone the skills and confidence for all kinds of cycling. Year 5 children will 
have received a letter with further information. 

Friday Free Table We are often given donations of good quality clothing and other 

items. Families are welcome to help themselves to items which are placed on the Friday 
Free table on the main playground. 

Thank you Beanstalk Ladies We are fortunate to have two        

ladies called Ann and Liz, from Beanstalk.  Beanstalk is a charity that 
supports schools in providing trained volunteers to read with children. The ladies are         
volunteers but receive travel costs which  they have very kindly donated to school to buy    
resources for our newly opened Pre-school.  We are very lucky to have such good friends at 
our school. 

Tea Club 
We are pleased to offer after school care at our Tea Club from 3pm—5.30pm at £7.50 per 
session. Sign up forms available from the school office. 

School Uniform 

Lollipops in Berwick Hills 
stock all our uniform and 
book bags .  
 
 
You can find Lollipops at:  
20 Norfolk Place, Berwick Hills, Middlesbrough, TS3 7PA  
Or call/visit their website on:  01642 225827 
www.lollipops-middlesbrough.co.uk 

Christmas Dinner—Wednesday 5th     

December 2018 

Advance notice needed for our cook. 

If your child usually stays for lunch then they will 
receive a Christmas dinner. If your child usually 
brings a packed lunch but would like a Christmas 
dinner instead please look out for the letter coming 
soon. 

Golf– Well done to our golfers who did really well representing the school at UCA and they all had a 

great day. 

Skip 2 Be Fit—Everyone had a lot of fun skipping. 

    100% Attendance Awards for 2017-2018 

 

  

Knit and Natter 

Many thanks to the ladies from the Nunthorpe Knitters group who 
came to teach children how to knit last month. Thanks Mrs Tweddle for 
helping children with their knitting and nattering on a lunchtime. 

Harvest Foodbank Collection  

Thank you so much for your kind donations for our Harvest Foodbank appeal, very much 
appreciated. The Y6 School Councillors will take the collection to Middlesbrough Foodbank 
to see what happens and find out how the foodbank works.  

Lest we forget    

Our older children will be  attending  a service at the Cenotaph on Thursday 8th November. 
We will be selling poppies in school this month, children may bring their money  into 
school and the school councillors will be calling into classes to sell poppies.  

Moben Baxtyar Saira Faruq Hasan Rafiq 

Shanza Zahid Iris Meehan  



Have a lovely day!  

 

Monday 5th November Staff PD day school closed 
for children 

Tuesday 6th November Back to School 

Monday 12th November Parliament Week 

Monday 12th November Year 5 Bikeability 

Wednesday 21st November Gymnastics event 

Tuesday 27th November Y5/6 Athletics Event 

Wednesday 28th November Y3/4 Athletics event 

Wednesday 5th  December Christmas Dinner 

Thursday 20th December Y1-Y6 pantomime am 

Thursday 20th December Break up for end of term 
1.30pm 

Diary Dates  

 

 ATTENDANCE  Whole school attendance for October was   91.1% 

Average national school attendance is 96%. Please contact the office to report your 

child’s absence from school, thank you. 

R Miss Gates 91.2% 

Y1 Miss Meynell 86.7% 

Y2 Mrs Peel 89.7% 

Y3 Miss Nichols 90.0% 

Y4 Mrs Mohan-Hickson 81.4% 

Y5 Mrs Harrison 89.8% 

Y6 Miss Ramshaw 94.9% 

  

R Mrs Deverell 89.5% 

Y1 Miss Pearcy 88.3% 

Y2 Mrs Maloney 92.0% 

Y3 Mrs Doloughan 93.1% 

Y4 Miss Brown 95.4% 

Y5 Mrs Turley 95.2% 

Y6 Mrs Tweddle 86.5 

R Mrs Moores 88.2% 

Y1 Miss Greensmith 87.6% 

Y2 Miss Ross 94.6% 

Y4 Mrs Hill 94.9% 

Y3Mrs Shaw 94.8% 

Y5/6 Miss Brown 93.0% 

  

Leanne S-T Aisha S 

Aderomilola A Rhiana A 

Adam A Amelia K 

Zeynep B Sienna B 

Nikola K Muhammad S 

Chloe A Safa H 

Ayomide F Rebeca D 

Nooria B Haris A 

Carmen-Ancuta B Jack J 

Ibrahim K Oscar D 

Vanesa F Daniel H 

Macy S Lily Y 

Robert G Haile P 

Klaudia K Ayaan U-K 

Zahraa H Abdul Wahab R 

Sara M James K 

Aleeza K Amelia N 

Zoha A Artemis S 

Zakariyya Z Sienna S 

Zarwa Z  

Flu Immunisation 

Catch-up Clinics  

If your child missed out on the 
chance to have their Flu              
Immunisation in school, the team are running some catch 
up sessions in the community, dates are below: 

Saturday 1st December 9am—12pm Middlesbrough    
Central Library, Centre Square, Middlesbrough. 

Saturday 15th December 9am—12pm Middlesbrough   
Central Library, Centre Square, Middlesbrough. 

Saturday 26th January 2019 9am—12pm Middlesbrough 
Central Library, Centre Square, Middlesbrough. 
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Professional Development Day School Closed for children on 
Monday 5th November  
Parents’ Meetings week beginning 6th November 

We invite parents/guardians to our autumn parents’ meetings with teachers to discuss your child’s      
progress the week beginning 6th November.  

Children in Need Day—Friday 16th November 2018 

We are going to raise awareness and have some fun whilst we think of 
others this Children in Need day. Children will enjoy an inflatable Jungle 
Run. We know that people give  to charity throughout the year in many 
ways and as we are trying very had to limit the costs on parents when 
sending children to school, there is no need for children to bring money to 
school for this event. 

Little Learners 

Pre-school Places for  

January 2019  

We are pleased to offer places to 2 year olds 
at our Pre-school. Our next intake is in        
January 2019, please contact the school to 
register an interest and find out more. 

30 Hours for 3 Year Olds Available Now 

We are pleased to offer 30 hours for             
eligible children. Please contact school for 
more information. 

 

School Photographs 
 

The last day to order 
school photographs will 
be Tuesday 23rd October 
at 9am.   
 


